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Dear Parents and Carers. 
  
Welcome Back to Eden Park, I hope you have had a lovely summer break. 
  
We are all excited to see you in Tadpoles nursery, here is a reminder of the starting dates and times for 
Tadpoles Nursery. 
  
Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th September- We will be completing home visits for children that have not 
previously received one whilst attending Eden Park school. 
  
Friday 8th September- We are running stay and play sessions, please email me if you do not know the 
time for your child’s allocated slot. Please note- You do not need to stay with your child for this session. 
  
Monday 11th September- Friday 15th September- We are open for morning sessions only this week, the 
sessions will be from 8.45-11.30.  
  
Monday 18th September- Allocated sessions commence. 
  
You should now have access to tapestry, we will be posting updates and dates to remember throughout 
the term. If you are unable to access your account, please let me know. 
  
If you have any questions, please email me on arogers@eppsa.org.uk 
  
We look forward to seeing you soon. 
  
  
Miss Rogers  
Deputy Nursery Manager  
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